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From: Rob Pallin 
Sent: Tuesday, 24 October 2023 3:34 PM
To: NRC
Subject: Weed control in conservation reserves

I understand that NPWS have cut funding for weed control across the conservation estate. 
 
This is a disaster as weed control that has been ongoing is not funded then the  money spent so far is 
wasted. 
 
NPWS needs ongoing committed funds to ensure better control of invasive weeds for better outcomes. 
 
Regards 
 
Rob Pallin 
 
 

 
Milsons Point  NSW 1565 
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